
1

Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 28 October 2020 09:40
To: 'MHeffernan@covanta.com'
Subject: Status of Technical Amendment Application number CR07846

Dear Mark, 
 
Thank you for your email.  The inspector assigned to your amendment request is currently assessing the 
amendment.  Your email will be passed to the inspector who will get in touch with you if there is any other 
information to be given in relation to the licence amendment for Dublin Waste to Energy. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Email: licensing@epa.ie 

 
   
 

From: Heffernan,Mark <MHeffernan@covanta.com>  
Sent: Wednesday 28 October 2020 09:15 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: Status of Technical Amendment Application number CR07846 
 
Good Morning , 
 
If I could get an update on the status of Technical Amendment reference number CR07846 please. 
 
Feel free to contact me directly on my mobile 086 386 0942. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Mark Heffernan 
Environmental Manager 
Covanta Europe Operations Limited 
 

 
 
Dublin Waste to Energy Facility 
Pigeon House Road Dublin 4. 
Eircode: DO4 N2 P2  
Tel: +353 1 603 2122 
Mobile: +353 86 386 0942 
Email: mheffernan@covanta.com  
covanta.com  
    
Our mission is to ensure no waste is ever wasted. 
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CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVACY NOTICE: Information transmitted in this email is proprietary to Covanta and is 
intended for use only by the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain information that is private, 
privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient or it 
appears that this mail has been forwarded to you without proper authority, you are notified that any use or 
dissemination of this information in any manner is strictly prohibited. In such cases, please inform the sender and 
delete this mail from your records.  


